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October 1, 1925.

G. M. Gest, Esq., 
The Power Building, 
Craig Street, West, 
Montreal.

Dear Mr. Gest:
As I know you are anxious to have a definite 

arrangement made as soon as possible for the accommodation and use of tne G. M. Gest Oriental Library, I am enclosing 
a tentative memorandum on this subject which you may wish° to discuss with Mr. Glassco and myself.
you once the'dJS^Î^L^Moh'yLlavriccompîiahld
m thus obtaining so valuable a collection and of expressing 
my appreciation of your farsightedness and public eplïit in® 
wishing to make these otherwise inaccessible volumes of the 
greatest public value. I do not need to assure vou that I am
utmoqtgtiy ln 8ympathy v:ith the whole project and will^do my 
utmost to carry out your wishes. I shall look forward to the
a/ when you Wl11 have the leisure to make use of it yourself.

With kind regards,
Faithfully yours,

University Librarian.


